Government of Nagaland
Personnel and Administrative Reforms Department
( Administrative Reforms Branch )

Dated Kohima, thel19" November, 2018.
NOTIFICATION
No.AR-3/GEN-331/16 (Vol-I) : It is proposed to streamline procedures and to formulate a
uniform policy in regard to the use of terms like contingency/provisional/casual, etc., during
appointments into service in any post under the State Government. Hence, all
Departments/Appointing Authorities are directed to submit all such terms used while issuing
appointment orders in their respective Departments to the P&AR Department for examination
and to take up the matter for decision by the Cabinet.
All Departments are directed to submit the relevant information by 25th of November,
2018 to this Department positively.

Sd/- R.BINCHILO THONG
Chief Secretary to the Govt. of Nagaland



